Dear Residents,

We are excited to inform you about the new energy-efficient thermostat system that has been
installed in our community. This initiative is designed to help you save energy and reduce your
utility bills while maintaining a comfortable living environment.

Benefits of Using the Energy-Efficient Thermostat:

Automatic temperature adjustments based on your schedule.
Remote access for temperature control via your smartphone.
Energy usage reports to help you monitor your consumption.
Enhanced comfort with personalized settings.

User Guidelines:

1.

2.
3.
4.

Set your thermostat to an optimal temperature (recommended: 68degF in winter, 78degF
in summer).

Utilize the scheduling feature to align with your daily routine.

Regularly check energy reports to make informed adjustments.

Contact maintenance if you experience any issues with the thermostat.

Thank you for your cooperation in making our community more energy-efficient. Together, we
can create a comfortable living environment while protecting our planet.

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Community/Organization Name]



